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March 3, 2020
Dear parents,

While yesterday’s arrival of COVID-19 to Jordan has raised some anxieties, we are glad to report that
here on campus, the community remains calm and focused on our studies and student activities. Still,
we are monitoring local news closely. Happily, as you may have seen, there have been no new cases of
COVID-19 in Jordan since yesterday, and in fact, friends, family members and associates of the one
confirmed case have been reported by the Ministry of Health to have all tested negative.

Nonetheless, we continue to prepare for all eventualities and | wanted to share with you the extra
precautions we are taking as a community to keep our students safe and healthy.

The Dining Hall is now being disinfected three times per day, once after every meal.

All desks and chairs in the Upper and Middle Schools are being disinfected daily

Door knobs, too, are being disinfected daily.

The number of hand sanitizer dispensers around campus has increased to 200.

Since hand washing is among the most effective interventions, we have posted reminders at
sinks around campus

e And further, we have gathered at different times as students, faculty and staff to review plans
for what we would do should the virus spread in Jordan.

At this point, there is no indication of risk to campus health, and instead, today has been buoyant and
bright. Earlier today, students outside my window were playing football and enjoying a gloriously
warm day, while other students were busy preparing for the improv comedy show taking place at the
Gallery tonight, and some classes have already begun the spring tradition of having class outside on
the red Adirondack chairs out on the quads.

Please know that your children are in good hands and in good spirits. If all conditions in Jordan remain
the same and without further incident, the next communication will come in Thursday’s Weekly
Update.

Best regards,

Peter Nilsson
Head of School
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